
PUBLIC HEARING
APRIL 9,1990

7:00 PM

Those in attendance include all of Council except Mr. Songer,
Mayor Linn, Mr. Oyler, Mr. Sterner, Mr. Lawver, Mr. Weikert, and Mr.
Powell.

Jean Odom attended in support of the Interfaith's request.

Thomas Jolin submitted a letter for the 1990 CDBG entitlement
allocation of $98,005 to be used for acquisition and rehab for
homeownership.

Mrs. Maggie Mudd, 324 Victor, requested that Council consider
applying the CDBG grant funds toward a community swimming pool,
noting similar size communities seem to be able to have pools, why
not Gettysburg.

Mr. Walt Powell gave a presentation on the proposed use of
$98,005 of Community Development Block Grant Funds. The program is
to benefit low to moderate income persons and families. Proposals
in the past have included assisting the Borough's housing needs,
especially in the Third Ward, funds to assist the Adams County
Public Library with historic preservation work, and funds to support
a Senior Citizens Fitness Program at the YWCA. This year's
proposals will include 53 & 55 Breckenridge Street and 268 South
Washington Street.

With no further oral or written correspondence Mr. Stokes adjourn
the meeting at 7:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Sara L. Weaver
Borough Secretary
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